
Goal 1.No Poverty.
“End poverty in all its forms everywhere.”



Due to the extensive rocket shelling of the city 
of Kharkiv on January 2nd, the university facilities 
suffered significant damage. The Professional Union 
Organization provided payments totaling 302,000 
hryvnias to 99 members of the trade union who 
promptly and collectively worked to eliminate the 
consequences of the destruction.

We extend our gratitude to everyone who 
responded to the administration's appeal and 
actively participated in the restoration of our beloved 
university home!

Assistance from the Professional Union 
Organization of University Employees in the 

Elimination of Destruction

https://karazin.ua/en/news/dopomoha-profspilkovoi-orhanizatsii-pratsivnykiv-universytet/
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Through the joint efforts of the Karazin community and the entire educational 
community in Ukraine, the university has received proper funding for scholarship 
provision.

Accordingly, the scholarship recipients' limit will be 40%, and the limit for outstanding 
scholarship recipients will be 2%.

Currently, the university is processing the necessary information for the disbursement 
of payments to students. It is expected that all adjusted payments, including those for 
January, will be processed and distributed in February.

         Funding for Scholarship Provision

https://karazin.ua/en/news/shchodo-finansuvannia-na-nbsp-stypendialne-zabezpechennia/
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